

## FIRST ANNUAL BANQUET

It was a night of laughter and memories our first Philomena House banquet! We are grateful to all of the guests and donors that joined us to celebrate life and support pregnant mamas in the Twin Cities.

An inspiring story was shared by a former client. Starr was not allowed to continue living at home if she did not get an abortion. She moved into Philomena House and stayed pregnant.

We presented the St. Philomena Award to Annamarie Adkins for her volunteerism and superb work caring for the mothers at Philomena House.



Our Director, Nancy Kiolbasa, congratulates Starr after sharing her client testimony.

## APRIL SUCCESS

We hosted 100 attendees including lay and religious alike at our banquet, and with the help of our donors, we were able to raise \$18,000 for the Philomena House. Thank you to Mary Ann Kuharski for being such an inspiring Keynote Speaker!



Starr is the proud mother of 2 children and now serves as a volunteer for Philomena House!